
 

 

FHP INSTRUCTED TO 
SELL OLD MANSFIELD 
BREWERY SITE     

  

FHP have been appointed by the owners of the former Mansfield Brewery site on Littleworth, Mansfield. 
 
Phil Daniels said: 
 
“This is an excellently located site on the fringe of Mansfield town centre offering up to 4 acres for development.  The 
site is suitable, subject to planning, for a range of uses, to include business space, trade counter or residential 
development. 
 
We are pleased to announce early interest in the top 2 acres of the site from a trade counter user”. 
 
The instruction is being handled by Phil Daniels from FHP. 
 
END 
 
Phil Daniels   
Date:  27 June 2017 
 
Tel:  0115 950 7577   
Email: phil@fhp.co.uk   
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